
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
September 25, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - None 
 
Homecoming week is coming up Sept. 31- Oct. 4. Stuco has come up with the following 
Dress up days: 
Monday (Sept. 30)--Zoom meeting Day (dress professional on the top and comfy on the 
bottom) 
Tuesday (Oct. 1)--"Me" Day: Wear what represents your favorite activity (sports uniform, 
gymnastic, karate, farming, rodeo, gardening, music, etc) 
Wednesday(Oct. 2)--"Let's Brighten Things Up" Day: wear your favorite NEON 
Thursday(Oct. 3)--Dress an Age Day: 2? 5? 10? 30? 80? Dress your chosen age for the 
day!  
Friday(Oct. 4)--Black and White Day! GO LIONS! 
 
Picture retake day is October 17. Picture packets are available in the office. 
 
Happy Hispanic Heritage Month!  Each year Americans celebrate Hispanic Heritage 
Month from September 15th to October 15th.  During this time we recognize and 
celebrate the many contributions, diverse cultures, and histories of the Hispanic 
American community. Did you know the reason Hispanic Heritage month starts on 
September 15th is because it is the anniversary of independence for Latin American 
countries Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras and Nicaragua. 
 
National Junior Honor Society application packets are available.  They will be located 
just inside Mrs. Gerke’s room on the black shelving unit.  Completed packets will be due 
NO LATER THAN Sept 27th.  No late applications will be considered. Only 7th and 8th 
graders can apply and last year’s members do not need to reapply. 
 
Do you want to have the best Halloween make-up ever?! Have you ever considered a 
career in theater or as a makeup artist? Come learn from Casey Webb, who has done 
makeup on movie sets! Everything will be provided and she'll show you how to do it 
without buying special makeup. The class is free and will be held at the Newaygo Area 
District Library on Saturday, October 19 from 10:30 - 12:30. This is for ages 10 - 15 and 
you must register on the library's website or at the library because space is limited. You 
can also fill out a form expressing interest with Mrs. Berwald to get a phone call from the 
library. Sign up with a friend!  
 
Pop and Taki sales this week during all lunches.  Cash sales and vouchers  
 
NO CELL PHONES IN THE CLASSROOM!!  So cell phone use while in line for 
breakfast or lunch. We need to keep the line moving. Dress code reminder. Walk in the 
hallway. Keep hands and feet to yourself. Too many tardies at Pride Time.  Reminder to 



be using your smart pass, plus you have to have a pass in hand when moving 
throughout the building.  
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 


